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JAKES Club 

Jesus And Kids Evangelistic Saddle Club 

Reaching children and changing lives, one child with one horse at a time! Luke 18:15-16 
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Donation Choices:  

[    ] Workplace Giving – Contact employer for matching giving – CFC #80536 Federal or MSECC #3007 State employees  

[    ] Donor Choice Option with the United Way and Combined Federal Campaign #80536 

[    ] PayPal Online – wwwJAKESClub.org – Donate  or Automatic Pay & Mailing through your bank – Contact bank for more information  

[    ] Monthly Check – Self addressed envelope provided  

[ X ] “Specific” Items this Month: Riders for Riders sponsors! 

AUGUST 2014 NEWSLETTER 

 

 

Happy Summer JAKES Club! 

 

Well, summer heat always allows extra office time (woo-hoo!) 

and we are proud to announce a new slot within our web  

Gallery ... JAKES Club Timeline in Pictures!  

 

The album shows the year-end group picture from our very  

first year-end celebration in 2001. There are two years missing, 

and I feel sad about that, but we grew so big, so fast we  

simply forgot. We hope you enjoy by clicking on the picture to 

enlarge, and remember … no gray hair comments! 

 

We are thankful to announce JAKES Club was presented with  

a $60.00 grant check from Sharon collecting "Best Choice" labels!! What a wonderful surprise, bless you!! 

 

She would like to invite other JAKES Club families to begin collecting and shared a cute "dumpster dive" tip. 

While at her recycling location she snags labels, everybody say, "Yea, Sharon!" Simply bag them up and bring 

them to the office where I will pass them onto our label lady. 

 

More exciting news … a local company, Just Vision It, in Lone Jack, Missouri will be donating product and 

labor to update the horse trailers changing cabin! They will be providing new drapes and bedding in 

preparation for attending horse shows. This special endeavor will expand Therapeutic Riding into July and 

August through Golden Circle Horse Show Circuit. Everybody say, “Yea Miss Debbie,” along with JAKES Club’s 

sincere thanks and gratitude! Bless you! 

 

Also, Riders for Riders committee recently met to discuss and make final preparations for the motorcycle 

benefit, Saturday, September 27, 2014. We are still in need of pre-ride sponsors to help cover overhead 

expenses and need you to spread the word! 

 

On a sadder note, please keep JAKES Club horses in your constant prayers. Our dear Joel passed away this 

summer and it reminds me how special each of our horses are. What an honor and privilege it is Jesus called 

the founders and all of our dear volunteers into such a special horse ministry. 

 

Vet costs have accumulated and if any business or family would like to honor Joel with a Memoriam 

donation it would be greatly appreciated. Your special gift would be acknowledged by placing your name (if 

you choose) next to his picture online in loving memory. 

 

Okee, dokee, remember the Missouri State Fair is just around the corner beginning August 7th, with JAKES 

Club's "Day at the Fair" August 13th to watch all the horsey goings on. Be sure to check out their web 

page for lots of fun! 

 

Have a great summer, and remember you are always in our prayers. Blessings!  
 

Missouri State Fair fun! 


